
 
 
 
 
 

29 September 2025 

 

Dear families 

 

 

All year 10 students have today been provided with three letters for work experience: one for them, one for 
families, and one for employers. These letters explain the dates and procedures for work experience, as well as a 
QR code to scan and give consent for your child to take part. 

Work experience is an incredibly valuable part of your child’s education, and we are excited for them to begin 
arranging their work experience placements. 

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s advisory teacher in the first instance. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Dr N Rogers 
Assistant Principal 

 


